
 Lakewood Elementary PAC 
2363 Setchfield Ave, Victoria BC,  V9B 5W1 
General Email: lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com  Phone: 250-474-3449   
 

 

PAC Reminders 

Save Around Coupon Books – Order forms are due back to the office Wednesday 

October 4th.  If paying by cheque please make payable to “Lakewood PAC”.  The book 

pays for itself only after using a few coupons and $15 from each sale goes directly to 

the PAC. 

Hot Lunch – Our next hot lunch featuring Subway is on Friday October 13th. Orders 

are due this Friday (Oct 6th) by Noon.  We are looking for volunteers to assist in 

delivering lunches to the children. If you are available on the 13th from 11:30-12:30pm 

please email lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com.   

Pizza Day – Pizza days are every Thursday. Orders are always due the Sunday 

before each pizza day by midnight.  We cannot accept late orders.  We encourage you 

to place orders multiple weeks at a time.  Weekly email reminders are sent out through 

the hot lunch system every Sunday.  They are sent out to everyone even if you did not 

place an order.  Please double check your account if you are unsure if you purchased 

pizza for your child.   

Halloween Dance- Only 25 tickets have been purchased.  The dance is on Thursday 

October 26th from 6-7:30pm. This is a well attended event and the kids have a lot of fun!  

The cost is $8 per family and tickets can be purchased through the hot lunch website.  If 

you are available to volunteer at the event please send an email to 

lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com. We will require volunteers for set -up, take down and 

concession. Please purchase your ticket soon so we know how much food to buy for the 

concession.  

PAC Meeting – Our next PAC meeting is Tuesday October 3rd at 7pm.  We always 

meet the first Tuesday of every month. Everyone is welcome to attend. We have the 

following positions still available: Newsletter, Events Coordinator and Member at Large.  

We are also looking for volunteers to help plan and organize the year end event.  We 

currently do not have anyone to help with this.  If you are interested please send us an 

email.  

 

FACEBOOK – We have a Facebook page. Come and give us a “LIKE”.  This is a great 

way for us to update everyone on events and fundraisers at the school.  
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